
 
 
 

 

 

 

ANTI-DUMPING NOTICE NO. 2018/182 
 

New approved form  
Application for the publication of dumping and/or 

countervailing duty notices 
 

I, Dale Seymour, Commissioner of the Anti-Dumping Commission, have approved a 
new form to be used in an application for the publication of a dumping or 
countervailing duty notice. 
 
As authorised under subsection 269SMS(1) of the Customs Act 1901 (the Act), 
I have approved Form B108 dated November 2018 for the purposes of submitting an 
application for the publication of a dumping or countervailing duty notice under 
section 269TB of the Act (‘Duty Notice application’). 
 
Both Form B108 dated November 2018 and Form B108 dated September 2017 are 
approved for the purposes of a Duty Notice application from 1 November 2018 to 31 
March 2019. From 1 April 2019, Form B108 dated September 2017 will no longer be 
approved and Form B108 dated November 2018 will be the sole approved form for 
the purposes of a Duty Notice application. 
 
The Instructions and Guidelines for applicants on the application for publication of 
dumping and/or countervailing duty notices (‘revised Instructions and Guidelines’) 
has been updated to assist interested parties in completing the updated form. 
 
Form B108 dated November 2018, the Instrument approving this form and the 
revised Instructions and Guidelines are available in the ‘Forms and Guidelines’ page 
on the Anti-Dumping Commission’s website: www.adcommission.gov.au. 
 
 
 
 
 
Dale Seymour 
Commissioner 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
 
23 November 2018 
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